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Oregon's vote by mail is the best thing that has happened for our state's election 

process in my lifetime. Every registered voter is included and able to vote securely if 

they choose to, without leaving the comfort and safety of their home. More voters 

rather than fewer exercise their right to vote, which regardless of their political leaning 

should be the entire focus of the exercise. Please do not do away with this valuable 

improvement to our rights. Not only should Oregon keep vote by mail, but all other 

states should also adopt it as well. 


